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Brussels, 07 July 2014 

 

 

EURIBOR-EBF BECOMES EMMI 

 

 

We are pleased to announce the launch of our new company name. Since 20 June 2014, 

Euribor-EBF has officially become EMMI, the European Money Markets Institute. 

 

This change accompanies a period of in-depth reform of the Institute with a view to reinforce 

transparency and reliability of benchmarks’ administration while restoring confidence in key 

indices such as Euribor. 

 

We will continue our activities of benchmarks’ administration but also our key role as 

managers of the STEP label, an initiative aimed to foster the integration of the European 

markets for short-term paper through the convergence of market standards and practices. 

 

Contact: 

 

EMMI Secretariat 

56, Avenue des Arts, 1000 Brussels 

+32 508 37 33 

 

info@euribor-ebf.eu  

www.euribor-ebf.eu  
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